Danbury Totem Yearbook
Danbury High School
9451 East Harbor Road
Marblehead, Ohio 43440
419-798-4037
Holly Gast, Advisor
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November 11, 2021
Dear Senior Parents:

Again this year, the Totem yearbook staff is offering senior baby ads for $30 each. You will receive enough space for a
picture and two to three lines of type. Below is an example of an approximate size of the ad space.
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The pictures have traditionally been baby pictures but can be any photo you desire. You may email the pictures to Mrs.
Gast at 22357277 dzn5urvsshosls. org or you may send the pictures to us and we will scan them and return them to you.

You may also purchase a yearbook at this time. We do not order extra books, so it is especially important that seniors
place their order now! The cost of the baby ad is $30, the yearbook $45, total cost is $75. Please fill out the order form
on the back of this letter and make the check payable to Danbury Local Schools. In order to guarantee space for your
baby ad, the deadline for baby ads is December 20. 2021.

The yearbook staff will need a senior picture of your child to be used for newspaper publications and the yearbook. The
pictures must be vertical and dress code and school policy must be met in order to be used in the yearbook. In many
cases the photo companies send us digital pictures of the seniors. If your son/daughter has already had their senior
picture taken, we would appreciate it if you would enclose them with your order or email them to Mrs. Gast. The
deadline for the senior picture is Friday, March 11, 2022. If your son/daughter does not have senior pictures taken, the
composite picture will be used for the yearbook.

If you have any questions, please contact Holly Gast at za~ - unn-vschon's oo or 419-798-4037.

Thank you for your support,

The Danbury Yearbook Staff






